
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE MAKING 

 

The Arkansas State Board of Private Career Education will hold a Public Hearing on 

Tuesday, October 20, 10:00 A.M. at 501 Woodlane, Little Rock, AR., to consider 

proposed amendments to their existing Rules and Regulations.  Copies of the proposed 

amendments are available at www.sbpce.org or by calling 501-683-8000.  Written 

comments must be received at the address above by 4:00 P.M., Monday, October 19, 

2009. 

http://www.sbpce.org/

